
Minutes of committee meeting held on 26th May 2022 at Goffs Manor @19.00 

 

Members present 

James Mason Y Jim Scott N Stella Daff Y David Penfold Y 

Richard Daniells Y Luke Taylor Y Clare Hall N Dawn Rhodes N 

Roy Swetman N Martyn Flint N Paul Luttman Y John Evans N 

Lesley Connelly N Debby Scott N Sarah Clapp N   

 

Minutes of April meeting agreed 
 
The meeting opened with a toast to Lesley and Richard B who are getting married the day 
after the meeting 
 
Chairman (James) 

• Tilgate 5 – A new route has been worked out, starting and finishing at the normal 
start point. Licences are being applied for to run the race. It was agreed there would 
be no spot prizes this year. Still decide on whether we would supply water during 
the race. 

• London marathon place – James confirmed that the winner of the club place is liable 
for their entry fee. We need to communicate this to members when we launch the 
ballot. 

 
Membership / UKA (Lesley) 

• Lesley has culled some Social Media members from the closed Facebook and 
WhatsApp groups. 
 

Training (Paul) 

• The South Downs 100 mile relay takes place the weekend following the meeting. 
The team is Paul, Andy Kerr, Mark Warwick, Cara, Michele and Ian Greenaway with 
Paul Law driving the minibus! 
 

Media / Learn to Run (Debby) 

• Ian created three certificate designs for the L2R graduation. The overall preference is 
for the third one. 

• Further investigation is required for parkrun milestones sashes. 

• Buddy runners for the L2R graduates are being finalised. 

• They will do a trial Tilgate parkrun in the next week to gauge approximate times. 
 

Social (Clare) 

• An email has gone out informing all members of the party celebration 

• Derek / Brian to be contacted about original / early members 

• Detailed plan for party needs to be worked out. 
 

WSFRL (Luke) 

• The L2R people need to be added to mailchimp 

• Luke went through the detail of the WSFRL races so far. Seniors are currently 8th, 
and Juniors 3rd. 

• Downland Dash is the only race in June 



• Luke and Richard (and possibly Janine) will arrange to visit Handcross School to 
finalise the route for the relay. 
 

SGP (Jim) 

• We have had successful runs this month at Haywards Heath, Hastings and Horsham. 
Rye 10 mile is this weekend. 

• Scores are now appearing on the SGP website, but they have a new volunteer 
compiling them so have asked clubs to be patient. 
 

Kit (Martyn) 

• Martyn has received the kit for the L2R runners. Luke will arrange to collect it from 
Martyn 

• Discussion around a 40th Anniversary logo being added to the club kit. This needs to 
be further discussed. 

 
 

. 
 

Next meeting will be at Goffs Manor on Thursday 30th June @ 19.00 (already booked) 


